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On August 14 the Penn State Alumni As-
sociation Central MD Chapter opened its 
doors to greet freshman and their families 
into the Penn State family during a picnic 
at the JHU/APL pavilion. The newly 
minted Penn Staters and their families 

mingled with chapter members who an-
swered last questions in preparation for 
the Fall semester. The incoming students 
met others from our area that are also be-
ginning their journey at Penn State; these 
new friendships will mark the beginning 
of an exciting time in our incoming stu-
dentsô lives! 
  
Our Chapter President, Paul Danielson, 
spoke to the group and expounded upon 
the excitement that the students would be 
encountering in just a few days and the 
opportunities that would present them-
selves during their time at Penn State. 
And Penn State scavenger hunts and triv-
ia games helped ensure our incoming stu-
dents have all the knowledge theyôll 

when they get to campus! Once again, the 
chapterôs own ñChefò Larry Matz pre-
pared a delicious BBQ dinner for every-
one to enjoy. 

  
We look forward to next August when the 

chapter will send off yet another group of 

new students to wonderful experiences at 

Penn State! 

Freshmen Sendoffñ2014 

fans AND to donate 10% of 

all PSU sales to our growing 

Central Maryland Scholarship 

Fund (every week!).  Thank 

you Sonoma's!! 

We will gather at Sonoma's 

each week to cheer on our 

team , eat and drink all the 

best Sonoma's has to offer, 

and to enjoy the company of 

great PSU fans and 

friends!  Once again this 

year, Sonoma's has graciously 

offered to take 10% of the 

entire check of all PSU 

Nittany Lion Football is back! 

 

2009, 2011-13 Chapter of DIS TINC TION 

2010, 2013 MEMBERSHIP Award 

2012 Joint Activity Award 
Fall 2014 
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2014-2015 ATHLETIC EVENTS IN MARYLAND 

At College Park (unless otherwise noted) 

LET'S GO BOWLING!!!!!   

With the news of the NCAA ban-lift, our 

Nittany Lions are back in the running for 

this year's bowl games, the Big 10 

Championship game, and the first ever 

college football playoff!!   

Sport Date Time 

Womenõs Field Hockey Friday, Oct. 10 3:30 pm 

Menõs Soccer Sunday, Oct. 12 1 pm 

Womenõs Lacrosse @ Tow-

son 

Sunday, Oct. 19 2 pm 

Women's Volleyball  Saturday, Nov. 22 7 pm 

Menõs Basketball Wednesday, Feb. 4 TBA 

Women's Basketball  Monday, Feb. 23 TBA 
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University Relations 

A great way to get involved and make a difference for hundreds 

of future Penn Staters is to become an Alumni Admissions 

Volunteer. The Alumni Admissions Volunteer Program is a 

partnership between the Undergraduate Admissions Office 

and the Penn State Alumni Association. Alumni volunteers 

participate in local recruitment activities such as college 

fairs and admission receptions. An unfortunate reality is the 

high number of high schools in the DC, MD, & VA area and not 

enough Penn State Admissions staff members to visit them 

all. With ñprime monthsò in the fall and spring for recruiting, 

Penn State must rely on admissions volunteers to help 

maximize coverage. If youôre interested in seeing if the local 

high school where you live has anyone from Penn State visit, our 

Admissions Representative is more than happy to verify the 

visitation schedule and provide you the opportunity (and all 

the complimentary Penn State goodies to hand out), to visit 

the school to represent Penn State. In essence, admissions 

volunteers become ambassadors for the University! 

Our chapter works in conjunction with the admissions 

representative for the DC, MD, and VA area. A calendar of 

high school visits, college fairs, and information sessions are 

announced for the fall and spring semester. Those who are 

designated as an Alumni Admissions Volunteer, can choose the 

dates and times that work best for their schedule. Additionally, 

there are three accepted student programs planned this 

spring and volunteers are needed. For more information on 

becoming a volunteer, contact: 

Mike Jozkowski, VP - University Relations 

relations@psucentralmd.org 


